
 

Tanduringie State School 

 

HOMEWORK POLICY 
 

 

Every child has homework every night of the week.  At Tanduringie State 

School, this homework in each year level consists of:  

 

o Home reading 

o Spelling 

o Maths 

o Assignments and/or investigations when and where appropriate  

 

All of the above components of homework will be targeted and 

differentiated at the individual student’s level and will be closely monitored by 

class teachers. 

 

With this homework expectation in place it is anticipated that all students from 

prep to year 6 should be able to complete the three tasks detailed above 

within 30 minutes each day. 

 

Access to the internet and computers for investigations, research and 

assignments for those students who require them is readily arranged with class 

teachers. 

 

Teachers ensure clear expectations to parents and students are sent home 

early in the year so that students and families are aware of what is expected. 

 

High standards of bookwork and handwriting are expected just as they are in 

daily class work.   

 

Homework is important to develop good study habits and give parents an 

indication of their child's progress.  Parents are asked to assist by reminding 

students of their responsibility to do their homework, by testing set spelling and 

listening to reading. Any uncertainties about individual class homework 

expectations should initially be directed to class teachers. 

 


